
Foothills Green Pool Association 
Pool Board Meeting Minutes 

July 6, 2010 
 

Present:  Paul Stutheit, Amy (Splash), Cassie Archuleta, Brenda Carroll, Liz Hemphill, Kayla Rudolph 
 

I. Silent review of last meeting’s minutes. 
  

II. Splash Report 

 Pool lights on west side of pool have been fixed.  There is no longer a need for lights at 
the back of pool deck now that all lights are operational.   

 Uneven concrete by guard chair is now spray painted to alert of potential hazard. 

 Three lounge chairs are missing.  Amy estimates each chair will cost $200-$250 plus 
shipping.  Will probably wait until end of current season to purchase replacements in 
order to reassess need and check availability of funds.   

 Chairs have been thrown into pool twice this season.  Amy will buy locks and cables so 
chairs can be locked up at night.   

 
III. Discussion Items 

   Board discussed extending weekend pool hours to 9:00 p.m. for July 4th holiday 
weekend next year. 

   August 3rd is National Neighborhood Night Out.  Cassie will check out details on city’s 
website.  Discussed option of extending pool hours that night to 9:00 p.m. with 
possible potluck/BBQ at pool.  Kayla will put up signs to advertise if we decide to 
participate. 

   Kayla will check out fundraising possibilities for guards to do a benefit at pool again this 
year. 

 
IV. Treasurer’s Report 

 Only two members that are more than one year past due; one is in collections process 
and one is not.  

  Cassie completed new member recruitment mailing campaign; no response thus far. 
 

V. Facilities Report 

 Liz will change pool board meeting sign to reflect September 8th semi-annual meeting. 

 Paul will take care of broken limb located near top of crabapple tree. 

 Paul will repair leaky sillcock near water fountain. 

 Basketball hoop will be raised to discourage kids from hanging on rim. 
 

VI. Miscellaneous  

 Meeting dates for remainder of year are as follows: 
Tuesday, August 3rd at 7 p.m. at Foothills Green 
*Wednesday, September 8th at 7 p.m. at Fire Station #4 (if available) – *note corrected 
date 
 
Next Meeting:  Tuesday, August 3rd at 7 p.m. at Foothills Green 
 

Submitted By: 
Brenda Carroll (FGPA Secretary)  

 


